
TOWN OF WINDSOR 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

AMBULANCE SERVICE AGREEMENT FOR THE YEAR 2021 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Windsor will conduct a public 

hearing on May 12, 2021 commencing at 7:00 p.m., at the West Windsor Fire Station, 9 Karla 

Drive, Windsor, NY, with respect to a proposed agreement between the Town of Windsor and 

Windsor Emergency Services Inc. (“Squad”), pursuant to which Squad agrees to furnish 

emergency medical ambulance services within the Town of Windsor, for the period beginning on 

June 1, 2021 and ending June 1, 2022.  The total payments to be made by the Town to Squad under 

the Agreement shall be $208,437.00 Those payments include: (a) a sum not to exceed $3,000.00 

which represents the amount to be raised by real estate taxes for ambulance services, and (b) a sum 

not to exceed $205,437.00 being the estimated proceeds from Squad billing. 

 

The proposed Agreement for Ambulance Service is on file and may be examined in the office of 

the undersigned Town Clerk.  All persons interested in the matter will be heard at the above-

described public hearing.  Individuals have the right to provide written and oral comments and ask 

questions concerning the proposed contract or any portion thereof.  Individuals who require 

assistance in attending said public hearing, or in furnishing comments and suggestions, should 

contact the undersigned Town Clerk to request such assistance. 

 

Dated:  April 19, 2021                         Elizabeth Pfister, Town Clerk 

Windsor Town Hall 

124 Main Street 

Windsor, NY 13865 

(607) 655-2023 


